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A new asphalt overlay was applied to the apron in

front of the terminal building earlier this fall. The

old, uneven pavement, was a daily source of foreign

object debris. The project involved milling and

grinding out the perimeter, applying an emulsion to

the entire project area and overlaying 930sy with 1

½” of asphalt pavement. The project was

completed in one day without disruption to airport

operations. In addition to a beautifully smooth

surface and transition into the Callum Community

hangar, the new pavement provides a great first

impression for arrivals at Parlin Field. We couldn’t

be more pleased with the result.

Paving the Way

Community

The airport is home once again to the Newport

wrestling team. The champion wrestling team has

use of the hangar for their weekly practices from

December through April. The spacious hangar is

perfect for the team as it provides ample room for

the wrestling mats, kids, coaches and parents to

coach and watch over the next several months.

Best wishes to the Newport wrestling team for a

successful 2016 season!

Waaaay up North

Looking for winter weather? Or maybe some

adventure? If so, we’ve found the perfect place for

you.

Scott Christy, our friend from Alaska, has a

wilderness camp approximately 25 miles east of



Seward, Alaska. He sent these beautiful pictures of

his picturesque remote land. Scott has been busy

constructing numerous out buildings that allow

visitors to stay in relative comfort and enjoy all the

surroundings. If you’re interested in a stay, let us

know and we’ll put you in contact with Scott.

January 06, 2016 – Chillin’ & Grillin’ Join us for

fun, food and spirits. Winter weather has moved us

to the Salt Hill Pub. Every 1 st and 3rd Wednesday

of the month. 1 800 at the Salt Hill Pub, Newport,

NH.

January 19, 2016 – Airport Advisory Board

1830, Airport Operations building.

January 20, 2015 – Chillin’ & Grillin’ Join us for

fun, food and spirits. Every 1 st and 3rd Wednesday

of the month. 1 800 at the Salt Hill Pub in Newport,

NH.

Upcoming Events
Visit the Parlin Field website for more information

on events at:

http://www.newportnh.net/index.php?nav=228

The Parlin Field Airport is located 2 miles north of

town at 14 Airport Road. The Airport is owned and

operated by the Town of Newport, New Hampshire.

Parlin Field is a community airport that serves the

entire Lake Sunapee Region. The airport enjoys

support from pilots, tenants, stakeholders, and the

community at large. It does not receive Federal

funds.
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